
Security Duty 
Jackie Laney 
Ken Wallen 

Commitment Counselors 
Greg Harmon 

Brenda Harmon 

WORSHIP in the Morning 11:00am 
(Broadcast on KOOL 95.1) 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SUPPERS—Menu for Feb. 14th: Beef Lasa-
gna, Caesar Salad, Garlic Bread and Red Velvet Cake. Children: 
Mini Corn Dogs, Chips. Please text or call Dean Maddox,          
214-808-3821/903-628-2763 or call the church office for         
reservations. Make (or cancel) your reservations by noon on 
Tuesdays.   
 

WOMEN ON MISSION—is looking forward to starting our 2018 
Women on Mission year. Join us on February 13th for our 
meeting and covered dish luncheon. 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD—For the month of February we 
are collecting boys toys and hygiene products. If you do not 
want to shop, we will shop for you. Please donate to FBC and 
state it is for gifts or postage. For more information contact Pat    
Minter, 903-278-8829 or Sherry Vinson, 713-503-4666. 
 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH—Will only be held on the 1st, 2nd and 3rd 
Sundays each month. They will not meet on the 4th and 5th   
Sundays of the month. 
 

PRE-SCHOOL DIRECTOR—Applications are being accepted for 
the Director of our Little Sprouts (Mother’s Day Out) program for 
the fall 2018 school term. If you are interested in this part-time 
position, please contact the church office for more information  
and an application. 

DEACONS ON CALL 

Tommy Richey (903-277-8771)    Pete Sherman (903-293-8170) 

This Week’s Bible Reading 
Today: Reflection 

Mon. 12: Acts 15                                            Thurs. 15: Acts 18 
Tues. 13 Acts 16                                                   Fri. 16: Acts 19 

Wed. 14: Acts 17                                                Sat. 17: Reflection 

Welcome to Worshipers  
 

“10,000 Reasons”  
“Amazing Grace (My Chains Are Gone)”   
 

Offertory Makenzie Newton & Sarah Hunter 
“Alive in You” 

 

“Agnus Dei”  54 
“Praise God, From Whom All Blessings Flow”   668 
“Worship the Great I AM” 

**Children ages Pre-K 4 & Kindergarten, please meet with leaders at  
the exit door near the piano to go to Children’s Church.** 

 

Message  Dr. Patrick Hunter 
 

“Draw Me Close” 482 
 

Decisions Made & Closing Prayer 
 

Benediction  “Worship the Great I AM” 

WORSHIP in the Evening 6:00pm 

The Message  

Called to a Hard Life Jeremiah 1, 2, 37, 43 

God Called Jeremiah to                                                          . (1:5-19) 
 

God Called Jeremiah to                                              . (2:13b, 26-27) 
 

God Called Jeremiah to                                                     . (37:11-15) 
 

God Called Jeremiah to                                                          . (43:1-7) 
 

Lessons to Learn 
 

When God Calls You, He Will                                                      You. 
 

When God Calls You, He May Lead You to                                         . 
 

When God Calls You, He May Never                                           You. 
 
Conclusion: 
Sometimes the road of                                                is very difficult. 

WINTER BIBLE STUDY 

Tonight at 6:00 pm in the           

Fellowship Hall and concludes    

today.  Studies each week will be 

led by Patrick, Rick, or Larry.  

Another study will begin on      

Sunday, March 4 pertaining to 

Baptist Beliefs:  Why We Believe 

What We Believe.  Evening       

Worship will move back into the 

sanctuary the two Sundays in     

between:  February 18 & 25. 



TODAY  February 11  
 9:15 am Worship Band Rehearsal 
 9:45 am Sunday School  
 11:00 am Worship in the Morning 
 4:45 pm Children's’ Choir 
 5:00 pm Constitution & Bylaws Committee 
 6:00 pm January Bible Study (Fellowship Hall) 
 TUESDAY February 13 
 10:00 am Women on Mission 
 6:00 pm Open Bible Study 
WEDNESDAY February 14
 6:00 am Men’s Bible Study 
 11:00 am Sr. Adult Choir 
 4:00 pm Vibrations (Children’s Handbells) 
 5:00 pm Bible Drill 
 5:15 pm Fellowship Meal 
 6:00 pm Prayer Time 
 6:30 pm Mid-Week Worship Celebration (Sanctuary) 
  K-BAM, Mission Friends, 
  Youth Wednesday Evening Service 
  Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 
 7:30 pm Worship Team Rehearsal 
 THURSDAY February 15 
 8:30 am Operation Christmas Child 
 1:00 pm Men’s Bible Study (Theop. Classroom) 
  Sew Much More 

CHURCH STAFF 
Dr. Patrick Hunter, Senior Pastor, 903.701.7450 
Rick Rothwell, Associate Pastor, 903.276.3428 
Harold Smith, Minister of Music, 903.949.5335 
Larry Bogen, Student Minister, 425.408.3200 

 

Julie Rothwell, Nursery Coordinator 
  Peggy DeSantis, Organist Maxine Torian, Admin. Secretary 
  Michele Smith, Pianist Janet May, Education Secretary 

Paula Raney, Music & Youth Secretary 

THE WEEK AHEAD MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

February 11, 2018 

506 McCoy Blvd. S; New Boston, TX 75570 
Phone: 903.628.2531; Fax: 903.628.0091  

www.fbcnewboston.com 

JANUARY BIBLE STUDY—Our special January Bible Study ends 
tonight. The study takes the place of our Evening Services during 
that time. We meet in the Fellowship Hall at 6 p.m. around     
tables. Coffee and light refreshments are served. This study is led 
by Bro. Patrick, Rick and Larry. 
 

FUGE CAMP—If your teen plans on going, we need a non-
refundable deposit of $50 and an information card filled out and 
turned into the church office. If you have questions, please call 
Larry, 425-408-3200. 
 

NEW CHURCH PICTORIAL DIRECTORY—Pictures will be taken 
March 6th-10th. We will be taking appointments again before 
and after morning worship today. All families who have their 
picture made will receive a free 8x10 picture of your choice plus 
a copy of the directory.  
 

READY TO GIVE? - But you forgot your checkbook 
and there is little cash in your wallet?  You can scan 
this code with your smartphone where you will be 
linked to our on-line giving page. Thanks for being 
a GIVING part of the First Family. 
 

CHILDREN’S CAMP INFO—This Summer our       
3rd-6th Graders will be going to Lakeview for    
Children’s Camp. The total cost is $150. To       
reserve your child’s spot, please give your $40 
deposit to Darla Dike. If you have any questions 
Darla will be happy to answer them. 
 

NEW BAPTIST BELIEFS STUDY COMING—With the success of our 
January Bible Study meeting in the Fellowship Hall on Sunday 
nights, we are planning to continue that format in March. We 
will be going through a six-week study of our Baptist Beliefs for 
three Sundays in March and then three Sundays in April, taking a 
break in between for Easter Activities. Hope to see you around 
the tables! 

W elcome to New Boston’s First Baptist Church.  
We are so glad you made the positive choice to 

be here today. Our prayer for you is to experience 
God’s grace in such an amazing way, that you’ll talk 
about it all week. In fact, helping others discover how 
to love God and love people is why we are here. Let us 
know how we can help you on your journey. 


